
 I support SB 582. It’s time for Oregon to modernize our recycling efforts and in particular to take action to remedy the problem of 
plastics that cannot be recycled or composted. Our landfills are getting full. Plastics are being consumed by fish and the animals that 
eat them, including humans and wildlife, causing health problems. Our oceans and waterways are full of unattractive and dangerous 
litter. We need to take steps to reduce this waste and to provide environmental protection.  


